
Phone  scam  targeting  N.
Nevadans
Scam artists are calling people in Northern Nevada claiming
they are with the Professional Firefighters of Nevada, and
then are asking people to send money.

This group does not solicit money via telephone.

The group does have a coats for kids campaign going on now and
also does a boot drive for the Muscular Dystrophy Association.
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